Anne Shaw

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 17 October 2016 16:39

To: ‘David Tully'

Ce: 'KEVIN BRADY"; 'Cancepta De Brun'; 'Anne Marie Aberg’; Teresa Hartford'; 'David
Tully'

Subject: St Marys Hospital, Phoenix Park - Request from Lucan Area Committee

Meeting(ACM).

17" Qctober 2016

Reference: Item 50694 (Lucan ACM 27" September 2016)

Dear Mr Tully,

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 27" September 2016, the members of the council passed the following
maotion:-

"That this Committee writes to the HSE asking for an update on the
implementation of recommendations arising from a HIQA inspection report in
2012 regarding conditions at St Mary’s Hospital in the Phoenix Park, which
found that its organisation and management structure were inadequate for a
designated elderly care centre; given that many residents of Palmerstown and
l.ucan would have relatives using the hospital or have stayed there themselves;
given that visitors have reported to this Councillor that while improvements
have been made, cleanliness remains an issue; and asking the HSE to ask HIQA
to inspect the premises as a follow-up."

I would be grateful if yon could investigate the request the subject of this motion and report back. If this issue is not
within your remit, perhaps you could forward to the correct person and let me know who that it.

Regards,

Barbara Reilly

Mestings, Public Lighting. Special Permils

Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department

South Bublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
bBreiliy@sdublincoco.is
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